
 

 

 
Monday 16th March 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Changes to planned events  
 

I am sorry to inform you that, as the COVID-19 virus outbreak continues to spread, in order to limit 

the risk to public health, the school has taken the decision to cancel some of the upcoming events 

this week, in a bid to support our staff and children. This includes the following: 

 

 UKS2 Writing Workshop on Wednesday, 18th March 

 Class Assemblies 

 This will go ahead for the children at school. However, unfortunately for us all, parents will not be 

invited to attend. 

 Topic Exhibition on Friday, 27th March 

This will go ahead for the children at school, who are also still asked to come dressed in their topic 

theme. However, unfortunately for us all, parents will not be invited to attend. 

 Bring a Female to School Day on Wednesday, 18th March 

For those who have paid a lunch meal for this day you will be reimbursed. Please go to the school 

office for the refund. 

 Parent Consultations on Tuesday, 31st March and Wednesday 1st April 

Instead, you will receive your child’s teacher assessment outcomes for each subject and a brief 

narrative on how they are achieving in general. Once you have received this, should you wish, you 

may request a 10-minute telephone consultation appointment to be arranged with your child’s Class 

Teacher. 

 Year 4/5 Easter Performance 

This will go ahead for the children at school. However, unfortunately for us all, parents will not be 

invited to attend. 

 Lambeth Music Festival 

Please note, at the point of writing this letter, the Lambeth Music Festival has not been cancelled. 

However, the Bonneville Choirs will no longer be attending. Instead, we will host the ‘Bonneville 

Singing Festival’ at school on Monday, 23rd March with the Choirs Performing. However, 

unfortunately for us all, parents will not be invited to attend. 

 The Easter Bonnet Parade 

This will go ahead for the children at school. However, unfortunately for us all, parents will not be 

invited to attend. 



 

 

 

We are also cancelling many trips which increase the schools risk potential. 
 

This includes: 

Year 1 Science Museum  

Year 2 trip to The Tower of London 

Year 4 trip to Paddington Station 

 

Refunds for both Year 1 trip to Science Museum and Year 2 trip to The Tower of London will be 

processed this week. 

 

Going Ahead 

Reception trip to Hornimans Museum (travelling on Mini bus- Outdoor exhibition only) 

Year 5 trip to Black Cultural Archives (within walking distance, private workshop for Bonneville 

pupils only) 

 
We regret the current circumstances have resulted in this decision and apologise for any 
inconvenience caused. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms A. Parker 
Lead Headteacher  
 


